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Ottawa, 4th December, 1905.

Sir,-

I beg to refer you to my letter of the 30th

September, 1904, and to again draw your attention to the

subject of a reserve desired for the Indians at Manouan Lake.

Que. I shall feel obliged, as stated in that letter, if you

can find some way to get over the difficulty in this matter,

in order that a reserve may be obtained for the Ordians in

that locality.

Your obedient servant,

J.V. McLEA.S

v.

sme.

Secretary.

E.E. Tache, Esq..

Deputy Minister,

pept. of Lands,ichos & Fisherins,

Quebec, que.

vers. (RG 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-7 P.t.1)
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